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              24th November 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
  

“Our love for others is our grateful response to the love God first demonstrated to us”. 
  

Following on from your generosity throughout the previous academic year, we would like 
to continue with our very successful school food bank, so that the families within our 
community can be supported during these challenging winter months and over the 
Christmas period. 
 

With this in mind we will be holding a ‘Whole School’ collection day on: 
 

Tuesday 30th November 
  

All children are asked to bring in items if you are in a position to do so. 
  

All items are welcomed; however, below you will see some direction for each year group, 
as we would like to provide families with a variety of items: 
  

Nursery - Hygiene / Cleaning products 
Reception - Tinned Foods / Pasta and Sauces / sweet treats 
Year 1 – Pasta, Sauces, and Tinned Meats 
Year 2 – Cooking Sauces - Chopped Tomatoes (Tinned) 
Year 3 - Hygiene Products / Spices / Breakfast Cereals 
Year 4 - Breakfast Cereals / Tins of food 
Year 5 - Sweet treats e.g. Biscuits / Tinned Meats (Tuna) 
Year 6 - Tea, Coffee, Sugars, Oils, and Long life products (Milk) and Sweet treats 

  

As it is coming close to the Christmas period, it would be greatly appreciated if you were in 
the position to do so, to donate tins of biscuits / sweets / Christmas decorations to bring an 
element of joy to all families during this festive period. 
  

 



                                                                                                                                   

 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                  
 
 

                                         

 

 

 

 

It has also been brought to our attention, through working with the St Vincent De Paul 
Society (SVP) Hounslow, that there is a very high demand for baby products – these 
include nappies, baby food, and items of clothing (in good condition) are needed to 
support local parents. 
  
 At the beginning of the spring term we will send a further year group collection date 
request to help ensure that we are able to continue to support our school community. 
 

May we take this opportunity to thank you in anticipation of your continued support with 
this worthwhile cause. The winter months are especially difficult for some families; with 
your care and commitment to this process, we may be able to make it a much easier time 
for others. 
  

Kind regards 
 

Mrs N Duggan 
Headteacher 
 

 


